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Early N55 models have a different HPFP electrical connection than the later cars. Technically the cutoff is a 

build date of 12/2013 and later for the New Style Connector and anything before 12/2013 for the Old Style 

Connector.  
 

HOWEVER, we highly recommend anyone in the 12/2013-6/2014 range to do a visual check on their harness! 

 

Build Date Check: 
An easy way to check your build date is to enter your VIN here: https://www.realoem.com/bmw/enUS/select  
 

   

For the VIN above, the car actually still has an OLD style harness! It’s hit or miss between 12/2013 and 6/2014. 

Visual Check: 
For most vehicles, you can simply remove the airbox and check the connector style with a flash light. The HPFP 

is located below the intake manifold and can be viewed between the intake runners:  
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